Town of Middletown
Planning Department

350 East Main Rd., Middletown RI 02842 (401) 849-4027

NOTICE
TOWN OF MIDDLETOWN PLANNING BOARD
PUBLIC HEARING

The Middletown Planning Board will hold a public hearing on the matter identified below
during its regular monthly meeting on February 5, 2020, 6:00pm in the Town Council
Chambers, Town Hali, 350 East Main Rd., Middletown, RI, for the following:

Public Hearing - Application of Eric & Melissa Kirton for Preliminary Plan
approval of a 4-lot subdivision, conventional design, including proposed new
roads. The applicant is requesting that the Board consider approval of the
conventional design, previously granted master plan approval, rather than an 8-
lot conservation design. The property fronts on Vaucluse Ave. and Summerfield
Lane and is located approximately 1,000 feet south of the intersection of
Vaucluse Ave. and Peckham Ave. Assessor’s Plat 129, Lot 210.

A copy of the proposed plan is available for viewing in the Town Planner's office, Town
Hall, 350 East Main Rd., between the hours of 8:00am & 4.00pm, Monday through
Friday.

This meeting location is accessible to the handicapped. Individuals requiring interpreter
services for the hearing impaired should notify the Town Clerk's Office not less than 48
hours before this meeting.

Paul A. Croce, Chairman
Middletown Planning Board




